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PRO-D DAYS  
Looking ahead, this is just a reminder 
that next Friday, February 14th is our 
next Professional Development Day 
and students will not attend school on 
this day. 

 
 
PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCES  
Parent/Teacher Conferences are 
scheduled for Tuesday, 
February 11th. Please note that 
this day is an Early Dismissal 
Day with a 11:47 dismissal time to accommodate the 
conferences. 
 

 
PAC MEETINGS  
Grauer Parent Advisory Council 
has our next meeting scheduled 
for Monday, February 24th from 

5:30 – 6:30 p.m. in the school Library. We will also 
send out an online link to allow families to join us 
virtually as well. We are still looking for new 
members, so please come and join us! 
 
 
SNOW DAYS  
On a snow day, our school 
will remain open, if at all 
possible. No announcement 
will be made saying that 
schools will be open. Only 
closures will be announced on the school district 
website and social media, as well as on local radio and 
television stations. Closures will be announced as 
early as possible. 
 
 

 FAMILY DAY  
A reminder that Family Day is 
Monday, February 17th and school 
will be closed that day. 
 

 
 
PINK SHIRT DAY   
Wednesday, February 26th is 
Pink Shirt Day. All members 
of the Phoenix community are 
encouraged to show their 
support to erase bullying by 
wearing pink on that day. 
 
 
 
 

 
BASKETBALL SEASON  
Basketball season is upon us 
once again! Coach Bawa is 
working with the grade 6/7 girls 
and the grade 6/7 boys team is 
coached by Coach Shoub. The 
teams have already begun 
practicing and their season is 
underway.  

 
 
LOST AND FOUND ITEMS  
Please be sure to stop by 
just outside the Gym to 
look through our Lost and 
Found items. Any 
unclaimed items will be 
donated to charity. 
 
 

SPRING BREAK  
While it certainly doesn’t feel 
like it right now, Spring Break is 
not too far away! Please note that 
the last day of school before the 
break this year is Friday, March 

14th and we return to school on Monday, March 31st. 
 
 
NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 
Thank you Grauer families for 
participating in our Family Literacy 
Week photo contest! There were 
almost 40 submissions - 20% of our 
little school! I had to select an extra winner because 
there were more entries than I had expected! 
Congratulations to our three winners in Divisions 3, 7, 
and 9. Your books have been ordered! 
 
 

 
Feb. 11  Parent/Teacher Conferences 
    11:47 Dismissal 
Feb. 14  Pro-D Day (School Closed) 
Feb. 17  Family Day (School Closed) 
Feb. 21  Hot Lunch Day (Sushi) 
Feb. 26  Pink Shirt Day 
March 14  Last Day Before Spring Break 
March 15-30  Spring Break 
March 31  School Re-Opens 
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Brochures are available in the office. 
 
 


